
 

       February 2015 Newsletter       

     Healthy Habits is what’s going around! Healthy eating, exercising and good 
hygiene, let’s get moving and have some fun. Let’s not forget this is the month where 
“Love” is in the air. Parents we need your help with keeping the germs at bay. Please 
as you walk in with your child make sure they wash hands before starting their day. 
This will help keep our environment germ free. Parents if your child is showing any 
symptoms of a cold please contact your pediatrician. Better safe than the “FLU”. 

 
Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s 

avoid those late fees. Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time 
you refer a family to Wellington Academy.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

 
Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            

wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view 
pictures from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 

We are also asking to please write a review of your experience with Wellington 
Academy on G+. Please go to the following link: 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 
                                                              Thank you,        
                                               Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

 

          Administrator’s News… 

“February Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Healthy Habits 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
“Uu,Vv,Ww” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“3, 4, 5 / 14, 15,16” 
& 

“Octagon, Rectangle & Heart” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“White, Pink, Red” 
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Wellington Academy 
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(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   

palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      “February  2015” 
 

February 2nd… 
Groundhog Day 
 
February 13th… 
Classroom Parties 
 
February 16th… 
No VPK- President’s Day 
 
February 13th… 
Parents Night Out 6:15pm-
10:00pm 

                        

     
             To the following students & staff in February 2015… 
 

Claire Beckham…2/3  Oliver Mercer…2/6 
Riley Craft…2/10 Nathan Sheffield…2/11 

Adrien & Elliot Couture… 2/12    Christopher Mossbrooks…2/16  
Brody Conway…2/17  Jacob Frank…2/27 

Staff… 
Ms. Desiree…2/7 Ms. Linn…2/27 

 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

  We would like to welcome Oliver D. to our 
room. Congrats to Penelope, she’s a busy walker now. 
Oliver M. and Miggy are standing on their own. Gabby is 
crawling all around the room. Madilyn is making her way 
around the room. Brody enjoys playing with the push 
toys.  
 

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 
 

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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We have a few new friends in our class, 
Benjamin and Robert. Let’s welcome them and their families 
to our room. This month is all about health and nutrition. We 
will be teaching hand washing, blowing noses, keeping toys 
out of mouths and also brushing teeth.  
Also this month we will be focusing on numbers 3, 4 & 5; 
the letters U, V & W; the colors red, pink & white and also 
the shapes rectangle, octagon & heart. We thank you 
parents for being so great and understanding; let’s continue 
having a great year. Please keep an eye on the door and 
dailies for any upcoming happenings. 

 

Thank you, 
            Ms. Desiree, Ms. Megan,  
               Mrs. Kathleen & Ms. Chelsea 

                                                          

                                                                      

                      
               

  

          

                      

       

       

    

                 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  

This month is all about Healthy Habits. We will be 
talking about brushing our teeth, taking baths, and all the 
different kinds of healthy foods.  
We will be having a Valentines party on the 13

th
. Please bring 

in Valentine cards for the class, 18 children. Please read dailies 
and the door to know more about upcoming activities. 
**Please remember that your child’s belongings should be able 
to fit into their own cubby only. **Also please no food or 
drinks in the classroom; we don’t want any little visitors. 
  
                       Thank you,  
             Ms. Tiffany, Ms. Bailey & Ms. Linn 

 

 Love is in the air, and February is here! This 
month we will be looking forward to a great theme ‘Healthy Habits’. 
From choosing to eat ‘good’ food vs eating ‘bad’ food. We will also 
talk about how important it is for our bosies to eat healthy. Parents, if 
you have a healthy theme related story that could be incorporated 
into our theme, please feel free to share. Thank you in advanced. 
 Friday February 13

th
, 3A will be exchanging Valentine cards. Please 

be sure to write your child’s name on all the cards. We will be asking 
for healthy treats that will be given during snacks and lunch (in 
replace of cupcakes and cookies). A sign up list will be posted on our 
door. Thank you all for everything that you do, and for helping us to 
make every month a special time for your children.  

Thank you, 
     Ms. Janell & Mrs. Cherie    
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Developmental 3B News 

 Love is in the air during this month. We 
first want to say thank you for a wonderful first month of the 
year. We greatly appreciate our parent contributions to the class 
cooking projects. February we will be talking about our families 
and Valentine’s Day. We have many fun and exciting activities 
planned so please look on the door and check file for any news. 
Also parents we have begun graduation practicing, we would 
like for everyone to bring in a new plain white T-shirt (no 
pockets) for a project. Thank you and have a happy February.  
 

Thank you, 
                       Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             
 
 
 
                            

    VPK News  

             
                                 
 

                Kitchen News 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and include  
ice packs. Please also label all items in lunch bag as 
well.  
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home on 
Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad being left 
over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. Any 
concerns with food or milk please feel free to stop me or 
leave me a note.  Remember any items left in the 
refridgerator after Friday will be discarded.  
 
**Please take home all cups, containers, lunch bags on a 
daily basis.** We wouldn’t want to discard your 
belongings (labeled or not), we just do not have the 
space to store. 
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      

This month’s theme is healthy habits. 
One of the ways we would like to introduce this theme is 
by inviting the parents to come in and talk with us about 
healthy habits, nutrition, proper teeth brushing, exercise 
and more. This does not have to be your profession just 
come join us and have fun learning with us. We will also 
be doing some exciting math & science projects like milk 
tasting and the benefits of drinking milk. Counting our 
teeth and comparing the results with the class. Also a 
home project making healthy apple sauce and writing a 
journal, you’ll have a delicious fun time. 
Please remember to check the door and your child’s file 
for upcoming activities. 
   Thank you, 
         Ms. Russ  

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 
 


